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Thank you, Madam President.

We thank the distinguished members of the delegation of Nauru for their national report and today’s presentation.

Italy commends the abolition of the death penalty. We also welcome the adoption of a number of further legislative measures since Nauru’s 2nd UPR, including the Domestic Violence and Family Protection Act 2017, the Child Protection and Welfare Act 2016, the Public Service Act 2016 and the Crimes Act 2016.
Madam President,

Italy seizes this opportunity to offer Nauru the following recommendations:

· Continue the ongoing effort to adopt strategies aimed at substantially increasing the quality of life of asylum seekers and refugees hosted in the Country. 

· Consider acceding to the main international instruments on human rights, starting from ratifying the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.

· Strengthen the efforts to fight violence against women and girls and promote women empowerment in all sectors.  

We wish Nauru a successful review.

I thank you.  
